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We continued working in L 7094.  The northern portion of the feature was hard, the east mixed and the west was soft.  We dug the soft western portion leaving the hard north area intact.  Hopefully getting a section on this area will help us understand it better.  It didn’t other then to confirm that the area was only soft on top.


We are continuing the program of screening all the buckets and will continue to do so while we are in this feature rich with artifacts.  We may however be coming to an end as there are no more potsmashes emerging, a phenomenon that seems to be characteristic of this feature.

